October 8, 2018
Mary Queen of Peace Board of Education
Meeting Summary 


Opening Prayer

Committee Updates:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Marketing and Retention
M & R is moving their meetings from Tuesdays to Wednesdays, the next meeting is Wednesday, October 10, 2018. The committee has been working on ads that highlight the parish within and to surrounding parishes and pastors. M&R is collaborating with the MQP art teacher to produce a parish-wide Advent calendar, and a variety of ways to advertise MQP tours to prospective families. 

Principal Update:
Mr. Nieman introduced new director of PSR, Melissa Hunter to the BOE.  Each quarter, apx mid-quarter, printed Progress Reports will be sent home to parents with students. Parent Conferences will be held at the end of October. 5th-8th grade students will lead their conferences alongside their teachers. Coming soon is a MQP video to be shared with families, which will replace Wake Up MQP. Lastly, over 100 Chrome books have arrived at MQP, and prior to their distribution, a new use and care procedure will be communicated to all student users and their families. 

Review BOE policies
The BOE reviewed the MQP Inclusion program criteria and school discipline handbook.  The BOE provided input on the current criteria and handbook with the purpose of meeting the academic and social emotional needs of all students as well as creating and fostering a safe and secure environment for all students. 

Closing Prayer
Meeting End Time: 8:37pm

